
	
	

Home	School	Registration:	New	Students	
	
In	order	to	re-register	your	child(ren)	with	Pacific	Spirit	School	for	the	2018-19	school	year,	please	complete	
this	form	and	e-mail	it	to	homeschool@pacificspiritschool.org	no	later	than	September	20,	2018.			
	

In	addition	to	completing	the	form	below,	we	require	copies	of	the	following	documents	(these	can	be	
scanned	and	e-mailed):	

Ø Student(s)	birth	certificate(s)	or	passport	
Ø Government	issued	document	from	one	parent	indicating	Canadian	citizenship	(e.g.,	Canadian	birth	

certificate,	Canadian	passport,	landed	immigrant	card)	
Ø Government	issued	documentation	from	one	parent	indicating	BC	residency	(e.g.,	BC	driver’s	license)	

Please	note,	we	have	changed	our	policy	regarding	reimbursements	for	educational	supplies	and	will	no	
longer	require	submission	of	receipts,	also	the	reimbursement	of	$130/child	will	be	mailed	out	to	all	families	
in	December.	
	

Date:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	

Family	name	 First	Name	 Date	of	Birth	 Previous	School	 Personal	Education	
Number	(if	known)	

	
	

	 	 	 	

	
	

	 	 	 	

	
	

	 	 	 	

	
	

	 	 	 	

	
	

	 	 	 	

	
	

	 	 	 	

	
Parent(s)	Name(s)*:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 Address:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 City:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Postal	Code:	 	 	 	 	 	

	 Phone	number:	 	 	 	 	 Email:	 	 	

*	Please	note	which	parent	we	should	make	the	reimbursement	cheque	out	to	(sent	out	in	December)	 	
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